
Greetings DTE Families,  

Happy Sunday! We hope that each of you are enjoying this beautiful day with your 

family. 😎 Please look below for the weekly updates and announcements.  

Spring Break Dates  

1. We are just 5 days away from a WELL-DESERVED Spring Break! Get excited! 🤩🤩 
There will be no school Monday, March 29th-Friday, April 2nd in lieu of Spring Break. 

We wish you and your family a safe and fun Spring Break! 💜💙 

Student Dismissal 

2. If you chose for your child to attend in-person learning, all students must be picked 
up from school no later than 3:30 p.m. PreK students dismiss promptly at 2:30 
p.m. This is a serious safety concern when students are sitting in the building waiting for 
parents to arrive. Our teachers and staff work hard every day to ensure we provide a 
safe and meaningful learning experience for all students. Our teachers and staff 
deserve to leave school at a reasonable time (3:30 p.m., when all students are safely 
dismissed) to spend time with their families and to rejuvenate for the next day's teaching 
and learning opportunity. We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.   

School Uniforms  

3. According to SCS policy, all students who chose in-person learning must be in 
uniform every day. Students who come to school not in uniform will receive a reminder 
letter to take home daily. Please ensure your child is in uniform. We appreciate your 
cooperation in this matter.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Principal Williams 

 


